
PHYSICIAN PAYMENTS SUNSHINE ACT (PPSA)

The Physician Payments Sunshine Act (PPSA), also known as section 6002 of the 
Affordable Care Act (ACA) of 2010, requires medical product manufacturers to disclose 
to the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) any payments or other 
transfers of value made to physicians, non-physician healthcare practitioners (physician 
assistants, nurse practitioners, clinical nurse specialists, certified registered nurse 
anesthetists, certified nurse midwives), or teaching hospitals. Do you know if you qualify 
to report? MRC Global can help evaluate if your company and products require reporting.

Did you know…?

• Annually report certain financial data to CMS;
• Validate and attest to the accuracy of the data you report;
• Review and correct data that physicians or teaching hospitals dispute; and,
• New data collection and reporting requirements for 2021!

Requirements

OPEN PAYMENTS PROGRAM

How can MRC Global help?

Monitor for posted disputes
Provide guidance for correction of disputes

Review and submission of previous year’s data
Assist with navigating system for attestation

Biannual/quarterly support during the data collection process

For more information, contact Maris Garner at Maris.Garner@AskMRCGlobal.com,  
601-946-2244 or by visiting us online at ……                                    …………………….  
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